

# Engaging Minds, Empowering Success

## **Principal Paul Taylor**

## **BPPS FLOOD APPEAL**

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are all aware of the recent devastation caused by the floods. Of the North Coast school communities, we have not felt the impact at Banora as some other communities have.

However, we do have a small number of families who have had floodwaters through their homes, with enormous losses.

#### **GOLD COIN DONATIONS – This Friday**

In light of this, our school has decided to arrange a **BPPS FLOOD APPEAL**. Students who are able to, are asked to bring a GOLD COIN donation to school this Friday March 11<sup>th</sup>. These monies will be collected in classrooms. All funds raised will go towards BPPS families impacted by the floods. The school will use the money to purchase supermarket gift cards to pass on to impacted families, enabling them to buy what they need most.

#### **ONLINE DONATIONS**

Families who would like to contribute larger amounts to the **BPPS FLOOD APPEAL** are asked to make online donations via our secure POP PORTAL located on the school's website under the 'make a payment' link at the top of the screen.

If you are making an online donation, please identify the 'description' field with the text BPPS FLOOD APPEAL DONATION.

Please be generous. Let us come together as a community to make a difference for our families who need our collective help.

Thank you, P. Taylor, Principal 07.03.22